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From: Angela de Laune 
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2023 4:17 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: re Development on Barrenjoey Rd

Categories: NBLPP

The proposed development(on the site of the old fish shop) is over large and bulky. It is 2 1/2 the size of the building 
next to it;Barrenjoey house. It will be totally out of harmony with EVERYTHING already built.It will set a precedent for 
other large and ugly buildings. The whole of Palm Beach will be destroyed if these buildings are created.Sincerely, 
Polly Ryrie 




